
 

Schools Forum – 29th November 2018  

 
Virement of Permitted 0.5%  
______________________________________________________ 
 
 
The Schools Forum have voted for a disapplication of the regulation to move above the 
permitted level to the Secretary of State. The disapplication request is for 1.79%, the 
outcome of this will remain unknown until 2019.  Part of the disapplication request will 
include the 0.5% virement allowed by Schools Forum.  
 
If the virement application was not approved by the Secretary of State the Schools Forum 
can still vire 0.5% of the Dedicated Schools Grant. 
 
A decision needs to be taken on a 0.5% virement of £378,000 if the application is declined. 
 
All members of Schools Forum have an equal vote on this item. 
 
 
Recommendations 
 
Schools Forum vote on the 0.5% virement allowed by Schools Forum. 
 
 
 
 
Rachael Williams 
Assistant Director, Education, Learning and Skills 


